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Buffalo County Fairground Vaccine Clinic Transition

KEARNEY – Two Rivers Public Health Department (TRPHD) will be transitioning the routinely scheduled vaccine clinic held at the Buffalo County Fairground (3807 Ave. N) every second Tuesday of the month to the TRPHD office (516 W. 11th Street, Suite 108B). This vaccine clinic will be from 5 PM – 7 PM every second Tuesday of the month beginning in March 2023, walk-ins only. 


ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD
 516 W. 11th St. Suite 108B			888-669-7154	
Kearney, NE 68845			trphd.org
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